
Our Eco plans for 
2022



Although it has 
been challenging 

to organise 
meetings and 
activities, eco 
projects have 
continued in 

different groups, 
such as…

Measuring air pollution in 
Merton Hall Road

Litter 
picking

Parents helping improve 
the school grounds on 
Community Day



Eco Reps have been
thinking hard about all 
the things that will help 
make Wimbledon Chase 

more Eco friendly this 
year.



We completed an Audit looking 
at the 10 topics covered by Eco 

Schools, to see how we are 
doing at Wimbledon Chase.

We looked at …



Eco Reps decided to focus on 3 areas 
that need to be improved:

Waste and 
Recyling

We made an action plan to try to improve these areas 
at Wimbledon Chase.

Biodiversity Healthy 
Living



Recycling

Here are our recycling 
bins which quickly fill up 
to overflowing, leaving 
no room for classroom 
paper waste.

We are working to find a 
solution this year. 



What else could we reduce or recycle?

• We are also researching what 
else can be recycled, such as 
used glue sticks and 
whiteboard pens

• Get new food recycling 
bins for fruit and veg 
waste in the playground

• Try and reduce or even 
ban things like plastic 
straws and glitter



Biodiversity

We plan to restore the Bugmill at the front of the school, 

Create a new wildflower area to attract 
butterflies and bees

Create more insect and small 
animal habitats



Healthy Living

• More plant based food choices at 
lunchtime

• Encourage healthier snacks and pack 
lunches

• Promote playground games and use of 
the school grounds for outdoor learning

• Encourage walking or scooting to school

• Create some whole school wellbeing 
events.



Watch out for our Eco News in 
Mr Ellis’ newsletters, including  

tips for things you can do at 
home to help the environment. 



Spring bulbs
coming soon!


